
This is a gratuitous, retroactive, destructive business tax proposal that diverts from federal taxation policy, creates major financial 
hardships to businesses already decimated by the pandemic, and represents a huge disconnect its sponsors and the people of 
Oregon. Nos in a 4th generation Oregon family business, we are nearing the position of joining any reasonable tax-revolt 
movement. This is an embarrassment, even for the tax-hungry legislators in charge of this state.


